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In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013,
this advisory is issued not for endorsement as per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, and the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph.)

INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN THE PAGSASANAY
SA EDUKASYONG PANGKULTURA (PEP)- LUZON

In partnership with the Department of Education, the National Commission for
Culture and the Arts (NCCA)-Philippine Cultural Education Program (PCEP) will conduct
Pagsasanay Sa Edukasyong Pangkultura (PEP)- Luzon and invite interested applicants to
apply online using this link: https:/ /forms.gle/iNdCxGP4iv1T3tLi6.

Participation of learners and teachers from public and private schools will be purely
voluntary and will not hamper instructional time in compliance with the provision of DepEd
Order No. 022, s. 2023 titled “Implementing Guidelines on the School Calendar and Activities
for the School Year 2023-2024” and DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 titled “Instituting Measures
to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith” and the policy on

off-campus activities stated in DepEd Order No. 66, s. 2017.

This is also subject to the no-collection policy as stated in Section 3 of Republic Act
No. 5546 also known as “An Act Prohibiting the Sale of Tickets and/or the Collection of
Contribution for Whatever Project or Purpose from Students and Teachers of Public and

Private Schools, Colleges, and Universities (Ganzon Law)”.

For further questions and concerns you can email to pcepncca.gov.ph .
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Superintendent Ref. Ko

DepEd Division of Quezon

Greetings from the National Commission for Culture and the Arts (NCCA) -Philippine Cultural
Education Program (PCEP)!

The Philippine Cultural Education Program (PCEP) in partnership with the Department of
Education (DepEd) will conduct the PAGSASANAY SA EDUKASYONG PANGKULTURA
(PEP) - LUZON. It will be up for implementation from MAY 10-12, 2024 (FRI-SUN) in LA
CONSOLACION UNIVERSITY PHILIPPINES (LCUP) Malolos, Region 3. In connection
with this, we would like to request a DepEd Regional Memo/Advisory to formally announce the
program to the Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools.

Interested Applicants may apply online using this link (Interested Applicants may apply online
using this link: https://forms.gle/iNACxGP4iv1T3tLi6

This activity is also a REQUIREMENT to all incoming Graduate Diploma in Cultural Education
(GDCE) scholars of Isabela State University (ISU) Echague, Isabela Region 2 and Graduate
Diploma in Teaching Arts (GDTA) scholars of La Consolacion University Philippines Malolos,
Bulacan Region 3.

The National Association of Cultural Educators & Scholars (NACES) Officers will participate

to:
1. Conduct a Survey on Cultural Awareness, Culture-Based Approach, and Cultural
Competencies;

2. Promote NACES Membership; and
3. Assist during the 3-day activity

If you have further questions regarding the matter, please don’t hesitate to email us at
pcep@ncca.gov.ph.

We are hoping for your favorable and immediate response. Thank you very much.

Truly Yours,

Attachment/s:
1. PEP Program Design
2. PEP Nomination Form
3. NACES Officers
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